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15th September 2020
Dear Parents,

Please would you supply information regarding the picking up of your child/ren at the end of the school day for our records.

Dropping off and collecting your child/ren is very different this year. Therefore, it is very important that we know the arrangements for picking up your child each day. If someone different is picking up your child at the end of the day this should be clearly communicated to the teacher in advance (on the morning of the change), or to the school office if a last-minute change is made. I am sure you understand that we cannot give permission to anyone to take a child home without direct parental consent.

Once the children make the transition to Key Stage 2, we expect them to exhibit a greater level of independence. Children in Year 3 and Year 4 will be released from their classrooms at the end of the day, where they will walk to their relevant gate to meet up with the person collecting them from school. Staff members will be on the gates at hometime to make sure no children leave within the correct permission. If they are unable to see that person they should return to school, inform their teacher and stay in school until the person collecting them arrives. They will be supervised by a member of staff until 3:30pm when they will be taken to After School Club (a small fee will be charged) to be supervised by the staff there; the office staff will contact parents/carers to arrange a pick up. Children in Year 5 and Year 6 will be released via the junior playground and walk to their relevant gate in order to meet up with the person collecting them.  However, we understand that some of our older children will be allowed to walk home with friends. Please assist us and return the reply slip as soon as possible. Thank you.
Yours faithfully,
Miss L A McGann

Headteacher

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

REPLY SLIP FOR PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN KEY STAGE 2

I can confirm that my child…………………………………………………………………………….…………………………. in Year……..

will be met from school on (please circle) Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri by .………...………………..………
will walk home with friends on (please circle) Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri  

Any additional information should be added to the reverse of this slip.
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